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 TODDLER ROOM 2


	 The new school year is 
just around the corner, and 
we are finishing up our 
summer themes.  We had 
fun singing The Teddy 
Bears’ Picnic song for Teddy 
Bears’ Picnic week.  We 
learned all about farm 
animals during Down On 
The Farm week.  We used 
cars to paint on paper roads 
during Planes, Trains and 
Automobiles week.  And we 
ended the summer learning 
about outer space during Fly 
Me To The Moon week.  We 
had such a great summer and 
are really looking forward to 
the 2021-2022 school year.


Smiles,  


Mx. Lindsay and Ms. Paw Soe


CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2                                   


	 We are continuing to enjoy our 
summer themes, but we are so excited to wrap 
them up and look ahead to a new school year! 
We welcomed two new friends, James and 
Beau, and look forward to meeting many more 
new friends in our class as old friends move 
on to kindergarten.

	 We enjoyed yummy food, fun music, 
and exciting stories during our week of 
International Celebrations. We snuggled our 
teddies and used our imaginations to create a 
Teddy Bears’ Picnic. We went Down on the 
Farm to learn where our food comes from, and 
learned Spanish words for different animals! We 
zoomed through a fun week of learning about 
Planes, Trains, and Automobiles. To wrap up our 
summer themes, we’re blasting off with our Fly 
Me to the Moon theme.  


With gratitude,


Ms. Jen and Mr. Sean









                                                                                                          





 








 TODDLER ROOM 1 


We are about to finish our 
summer themes and start the new 
school year. For "International 
Celebration" week, we had fun coloring 
Children Day coloring page. We were 
also visit by the Carrboro Fire 
Department and Carrboro Police. For 
"Teddy Bears' Picnic" week, we made 
bears out of paper plates and read The 
Teddy Bears' Picnic book. For "Down 
on the Farm" week, we did a chicken 
handprint craft. For "Planes, Trains & 
Automobiles" week, we had fun 
making paper plate car crafts, playing 
with trains, and reading the Down on 
the Station book. Next week will be our 
last week of Summer themes and we 
are ready to start a wonderful new 
school year. 


With Love, 


	 	 Ms. Jewellery and Ms. Kuku

 


 

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-2


This past month has been full of new 
experiences for our littles! Our class 
opened the second week of August. We 
have had the opportunity to host several 
new friends, and we welcome them into 
our class!

We enjoyed the last few weeks of our 
summer themes. We got the chance to 
learn so much about planes, trains, and 
automobiles while also exploring outer 
space! Again, I want to welcome our new 
friends and say I am grateful for the 
opportunity to get to know each of you! I 
am looking forward to a good school year 
with all of these great little ones.


Thank you for your support and 
encouragement,


Ms. Eden













	 


                                                                              








                                                                                                      


         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-1


Summer has just flown by! We have enjoyed 
our summer themes and are looking forward to 
starting a new school year! We had a ton of fun 
celebrating different holidays from around the world. 
Then we focused on Teddy Bears and the picnics they 
have. Most recently we learned about all those things 
that go. There’s so many different modes of 
transportation! We finish our summer themes with a 
trip to the moon. We are excited for what fall will 
bring! (Hopefully cooler weather.)


With so much love,


Ms. Laura and Ms. Nora


     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1


	  
	 Greetings Earthlings! Our Summer Orbit is near its end and we 
will be descending through the summersphere back to School. This 
week we've been talking all about about Space. We've stayed in our 
Solar System for the most part but have also talked about our 
Galaxy and Universe(s).


        Last week we talked all about Automobiles and everything that 
goes. I was surprised to learn how many of our friends had been on 
trains before. This month we're having birthday celebrations for 
Judah and Amir. They're both celebrating their fourth year on 
Earth!


       We are looking forward to the new school year and the new 
changes it will bring.


With gratitude, 

	 Mr. Will and Ms. Manita
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